
June 19, 2009

The Reading Rights Coalition
c/o Daniel F. Goldstein, Esq.
Brown Goldstein Levy
120 East Baltimore Street, Suite 1700
Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: Kindle DX

Dear Mr. Goldstein:

Thank you for your response 0 f June 9, 2009.

Case Western Reserve University shares the Coalition's concerns about making
textbooks accessible to all students. The University's Office of Educational Services for
Students strives to meet the needs of all students, including blind students, and has been very
successful in empowering them to meet their full potential.

While the University understands the Coalition's concerns about the Kindle DX product,
it is important to recognize that this is a very limited research pilot program designed for
evaluation purposes. Amazon also has indicated that it is working to make this product fully
accessible to blind students, and the University'S hope is that this pilot program will help with
that endeavor.

I appreciate that this is not the response the Coalition is seeking, but I hope that upon
further consideration, the Coalition will come to the same conclusion as the University.

Sincerely,


